
Welcome to Fifth Grade!   

We look forward to meeting you!  The following items will need to be 

purchased for the start of the school year. 

• 2 inch or larger 3-ring binder (pockets on the inside will be useful 

for storage) 

• 1 package of 8 pocket FOLDER dividers with tabs  

• 1 pack of Crayola crayons- 16 count 

• 2 boxes Ticonderoga #2 pencils- not refillable lead pencils 

• 2 yellow highlighters 

• 1 large eraser 

• 1 pair of school scissors (small) 

• 2 glue sticks 

• 1 zip close crayon/pencil box  

• 1 box of colored pencils 

• 1 composition notebook. (not wire coil) (science) (100 pgs.) 

• 1 notebook (reading) 

• 1 notebook (ELA) 

• 2 boxes of tissues 

• 1 pair of headphones or earbuds 

***Please note that these supplies must last the entire school year 

so you may need to purchase additional items as needed.*** 

  A student planner (homework notebook) will be provided.  

 We appreciate your contributions. 

Fifth Grade Teachers 


